
NEXT MEALS ON WHEELS 
MONDAY, MAY 28, 2018 

Our Lodge members take time from 
their holidays to help with Meals on  
Wheels to make sure seniors have 
a hot meal.   
 

I would like to thank all the 
members who give up their 
holiday mornings and help 
deliver these meals. For 
further information call: 
 

Don Rambert 
760-3132 
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Week 19                  Week 20             
Bud Pankevich     Ron Crotty 
Ann Hurst       Ginny Ziegler 
Ram Nayer      Annie Woods 

   BINGO 

 

OPEN TO 
THE PUBLIC 
 

Port Orange Lodge #2723 
 
FRIDAYS 11:15 AM 
DOORS OPEN  9:30 AM 
 

Three $200 Jackpots 
Packages start at $10.00 

WORK DETAIL WINNERS 

 

NEXT DINNER DANCE  WILL BE in AUGUST , 2018 

A great Thank You to all the “Leprechauns” who assisted in making 
“Wearing of the Green” Dinner a success. The next 20 Weeks Drawing 
will start on Friday April 6, 2018. The next Dinner Dance will be in  
August.     Mary Edgar 

** GAMING ENTHUSIAST ** 
STOP IN AT THE LODGE AND PLAY OUR NEW (LEGAL) SLOT MACHINES AND PULL TABS  

 
 VETERANS BIRTHDAY PARTY 

AT EMORY BENNETT 

The 4th Friday of every month at    
2:00 PM, the Port Orange Elks will 
hold a Birthday Party for our Veterans. 
Volunteers are needed to help make 
this a special day for our Veterans.  

Please contact Jerry Peterson at 
386-847-3086  

TO HAVE YOUR CHARITABLE ARTICLE PUBLISHED ! 

If you would like recognition to be published in local newspapers, the Florida Elks Magazine and the Elks 
National Magazine, of a charitable event for our Lodge, follow below guidelines: 
1 A 3-4 sentence explanation of the event. 
2 If picture is available, send as an attachment. 
3 Submit to Frank Kuczkowski no later than 5 days after the event. 
 

FRANK KUCZKOWSKI, PER 
frank@cfl.rr.com 


